March 30, 2020
COVID-19 Task Force,
Thank you for your detailed and clear message.

We removed the content referenced in your letter:

We have removed ALL references to COVID-19 and Coronavirus from our web site and other marketing
materials, product labels, product inserts and other relevant media.

We have reviewed and amended product statements as well throughout our online and printed
materials to comply with FDA rules and guidelines.

Our web site footer and product label displays the following text:

“C60 has not been evaluated by the Food and Drug Administration. BioActiveC60 is not intended
to diagnose, treat, cure or prevent any disease. Please consult with your physician or healthcare
provider for medical advice. If you are pregnant, nursing or considering becoming pregnant,
please do not consume this product.”

If there is any other information we can provide to support this process, please let me know.

With gratitude,
Db Nadall Yoo

Fred Marshall Thurber
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